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Docket Nos. 50-443

Public Service of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. Robert J. Harrison

President and Chief Executive Of ficer
P. O. Box 330
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-443/86-31

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. Peter C. Wen of
this office on June 2-6, 1986, at the Seabrook Station, Unit 1, of activities
authorized by NRC License No. CPPR-135 and to the discussions of our findings
held by Mr. Wen with Mr. D. G. McLain of your staf f at the conclusion of the
inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Degion I Inspec-
tion Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the in-
spection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Fy

Lee H. Bettenhausen

ft. Stewart D. Ebneter, Director
% Division of Reactor Safety
U

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report Number 50-443/86-31

cc w/ encl:
John DeVincentis, Director, Engineering and Licensing
William B. Derrickson, Senior Vice President
Warren Hall, Operational Services Supervisor
Donald E. Moody, Station Manager - Seabrook Station
Gerald F. Mcdonald, Construction QA Manager '
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bec w/ incl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
T. C. Elsasser, Chief, PBd3C, DRP
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